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Understanding the impact that CAMHS and EHCP delays have on young people’s risk of exposure to violence and their and their family’s wellbeing.

School of Social Sciences and Professions

Neurodivergent young people and those with mental health concerns are disproportionately likely to enter the youth justice system. Although there is a greater understanding of the role that mental health issues play in young people’s criminality, delays in referrals and assessment mean that many young people only start accessing support after a criminal justice intervention. This situation is worse for Black and other minority ethnic young people with the NHS Race and Health Observatory (2022) stating that they are 10 times more likely to be referred for mental health support after a criminal justice or social service intervention than young white men. 
The professionalisation of this space has often left parents, community members and the young people themselves feeling that they are not being listened to. Through drawing on the experiences of marginalised voices such as parents and young people, this project aims to explore the value of both informal support networks and the experiences of non-professionals to explore whether changes in decision-making are required regarding who accesses support.
For informal enquiries about the project, please contact:
Dr James Alexander (principal supervisor) j.alexander@londonmet.ac.uk
Dr Angie Cucchi (co-supervisor)  a.cucchi@londonmet.ac.uk 
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